
From: Dalia Alghoul < On Behalf Of TownPlanningAnglia 
Sent: 27 April 2023 14:16 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Network Rail Consultation Response - S62A/2023/0018 Land East of Pines Hill Stansted 
Mountfitchet 
 

OFFICIAL 

 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Thank you for consulting Network Rail regarding the above application.  

After reviewing the associated information, I would like to inform you that Network Rail have no 

objections to the proposals. 

 

Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact Network rail.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Dalia Alghoul MSc 

Town Planning Technician 

Network Rail Property – Eastern - Anglia 

1 Stratford Place | London | E15 1AZ  

  

  

   

 




